
At the February 2001 meeting of the Dallas EMC
Chapter, Doug Smith demonstrates that a plastic
bag of coins can generate a significant level of
ESD. NTS in Plano, Texas hosted the meeting.
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Tom Tidwell of KTL Wireless Test Group discusses
measurement of occupied bandwidth at the
January 2001 meeting of the Dallas EMC Chapter.

Joe Butler of the Chomerics Division of Parker
Hannifin discusses some of the problems associated
with shielding effectiveness measurements at the
March 2001 meeting of the Dallas EMC Chapter.

We rner Schaefer of Cisco Systems discusses
some of the problems associated with auto-
mated EMC measurements at the April
2001 meeting of the Dallas EMC
C h a p t e r.  NEMKO in Lewisville, Te x a s
hosted the meeting.

At the May 2001 meeting, Gary Shimko,
Dallas EMC Chapter Chair (right), pres-
ents Jim Abel with an IEEE award for
his outstanding contribution to the EMC
Society for the year.  NTS in Plano, Texas
hosted the meeting.

Steve Juett, Director of Biomedical
Engineering at Baylor Hospital in Dallas,
discusses one of his two “war stories” at
the Dallas EMC Chapter meeting in May.

Jim Press of NTS prepares to enlighten the attendees of the
September Dallas EMC chapter meeting on the status of EMC
requirements for Nuclear Power Plants.

David Lohbeck of NEMKO Dallas discusses differences in regula-
tory requirements in the world marketplace at the November
meeting of the Dallas EMC Chapter.


